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STATUS |  UNDER CONSTRUCTION 

PROJECT DETAILS 
 

The New Orleans quick service restaurant, Popeyes Louisiana Kitchen, will replace the former 
Country Chicken & Ribs restaurant and construct a new 2,279 square feet restaurant with a drive-
thru. The Community will enjoy Louisianaôs flavorful food featuring spicy chicken, chicken tenders, 
fried shrimp and other regional items.   

POPEYES LOUISIANA 
KITCHEN 
994 E. ALOSTA AVENUE 
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